21st June, 1962,

Dear Sirs,
lessrs.Sulzer Bros.Ltd; 0/710.735610
Thrustshaft for Engine Type 6RD76

Brodogradiliste "3.iaj" Engine No.006 Yard Ho,482

With reference to the Secretury's letter dated 8th
December 1960 regarding the above thrustsheft manufactured
: under Bureau Veritas survey, we addressed a letter *o you
* dated 31st Moy, requesting a copy of your certificate for
--——aftachment to our First Entry report. e
; We do not appear to have received this certificate
%0 date and would be obliged if you coulé arrange to forward
a copy for our at‘ention.
The shoft is stamped
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e thank you in antieipation of your kind
co-operation,

Yours i&ithfully
Fer ﬁhﬂzgégggyors

“he Surveyors
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